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Ellesmere College Indoor Tennis Centre 

 

 

Court Availability and Bookings 

 

A booking system is now in place to allow parents to access the indoor tennis courts. Please contact Stephen 

Welti, Director of Tennis, to book a court by email: stephen.welti@ellesmere.com. 

 

At this stage, the courts are not available in term time during the day as the College makes full use of them; 

however, there are available courts in the weekday evenings between 6pm and 9pm and at the weekends. 

 

Over the Christmas holidays, the courts will be open when there is a coach on site. We will publish a list of 

available dates before the end of term.  

 

The cost to the public per court per hour is £15 with a reduction for parents of existing pupils to £10 per 

court per hour. 

 

This fee is an introductory offer for the first winter season and will rise in September to £20 for the public 

keeping it in line with other facilities around the region. There will still be a reduction for parents of existing 

pupils. 

 

Footwear 

 

It is very important that we look after this fantastic facility, so like the students, we ask all staff, parents and 

external users to respect the following rules regarding footwear:  

 

 Wear non-marking tennis shoes that have not been worn outside  

 No moisture, dirt and grit should be brought into the building, as this will permanently damage the 

high performance acrylic surface. 

 

Courses 

 

We are intending to offer coaching to adults from next term and to establish an adult weekly club-night. If 

you would be interested in taking part, please contact the Director of Tennis as above. 

 

Re-stringing 

 

We offer a full re-stringing service at the centre and a range of racquets at great prices. 

 

The coaching team at Ellesmere College hope you have an enjoyable Christmas break and look forward to 

seeing you on the courts in the New Year. 
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